
•	Walking to school if possible, or parking further from  
the school and walking the last bit of the journey.

•	Parking safely outside the school, keeping the yellow zig 
zag line outside the school gate free as this keeps the area 
clear so all road users can see the school entrance and 
keep our children safer on their way to and from school.

•	Not parking on the pavement - pavements are important 
for our pupils walking to school they need to be kept 
free of obstructions this also enables the independence 
of the vulnerable, older or disabled people who may 
have visual or mobility impairments who need to use the 
path. To allow families with pushchairs to safely walk on 
the pavement without having to walk into the road to go 
around vehicles parked on the pavement.

•	Parking considerately and think about the local resident 
who may need to access to their residence.

•	 If applicable not to park in the staff car park (this also 
applies to parents dropping children off, picking up for 
any school clubs) unless authorised by the School.

•	Turning off my engine when parked (improving air quality 
keeping us healthier).

•	Think about my speed, 20 is plenty.

Please make our school a safer 
place by doing the following:


